
 

NOTICE OF HYBRID HEARING 

October 6, 2021 

10:00 A.M., Zoom/ 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

  

TO: Members, Committee on Small Business  

FROM: Nydia Velázquez, Chairwoman 

DATE:  Wednesday, September 29, 2021 

______________________________________________________________________________  

The Committee on Small Business will hold a hybrid hearing titled: “SBA’s Entrepreneurial 

Development Programs.” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 10:00 A.M. on Wednesday, 

October 6, 2021 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building. Participating members 

can also join remotely via Zoom.  

 

The hearing will examine the Small Business Administration’s (SBA) Entrepreneurial 

Development programs, which provide counseling, training, and outreach to small businesses, as 

well as discuss any challenges the Office of Entrepreneurial Development (OED) faces 

implementing the broad range of services and programs under its jurisdiction.   

 

A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, October 4, 2021 through Zoom.  

 

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Alex Palmer-Sullivan, Professional Staff 

Member for the Committee. 

 


